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Solidarity For All, 

 

Dear Friends, 

As you know, general election was held in Turkey on 7th of June.  Our party, HDP, won a 

victory by passing the very anti-democratic threshold with the rate of 13.1. Peoples’ 

Democratic Party will be represented by 80 parliamentarians in the new parliament.  

This last general election was so important for all the peoples in Turkey due to the danger of 

authoritarianism which abolishes freedoms, basic human rights and rule of law. By HDP’s 

victory, we could prevent such a danger and now our hopes for a more democratic and 

libertarian Turkey is bigger.  

We wish to thank you for your support and solidarity for our long march moving and aiming 

towards a full democratic, egalitarian, pluralistic Turkey. We believe that we are stronger 

when we get your support and we believe that the world is more beautiful when all oppressed 

and democratic people come together all around the world. 

With our fraternal greetings, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Selahattin DEMİRTAŞ    Figen YÜKSEKDAĞ        

Co-President of HDP    Co-President of HDP  

        


